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Dear parents/carers 
 
FRIENDSHIP DISCO 
 
Hanbury’s Farm PTA are organising a ‘friendship’ disco.  This will coincide with children’s Mental 
Health week which runs 5th – 9th February. The disco will be held on Thursday 8th February. 
 
Nursery, Reception, Year 1 & 2 disco will be 4:00pm – 5:00pm  
 
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 disco will be 5:00pm – 6:00pm 
 
The entrance fee for the discos will be £3.00 per child.  Additional siblings are £2.00.  
 
Please pay one amount on one child’s account only. This will include refreshments. 
 
Payment needs to be paid through Parent Pay.  When making payment on parent pay you will also 
need to consent to your child attending the discos by ticking the consent box. 
 
Children will need to arrive via KS2 doors where they will be signed in on arrival. Children will then 
be dismissed from the school office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support  
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Mrs Wright 
On behalf of Hanbury’s Farm PTA Team 
 
 
 
 
 


